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Friday 17th May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

For Parents of Reception and Year 1 children 

 

We are now in a position to be able to tell you about our plans for the current Reception and Year 1 

children from September 2019. 

 

We are very pleased with the way the mixed year groups have worked and achieved this year.  The 

children have flourished and benefitted from a shared environment and age ranges. 

 

In September, they are going to continue in their current classes as mixed Year 1 and 2 children, 

but each class will have a new teacher and a new classroom.  The children will be following the 

same curriculum with obvious adjustments for the two year groups.  There will be opportunities for 

the children to continue to work as a class but also as year groups, according to the lesson and the 

required outcomes. 

 

We are feeling very positive about the new arrangement. 

 

Thank you for your support of the Reception / Year 1 classes over the last year.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information regarding the 

forthcoming academic year. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Boyce 

Headteacher 
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